
Notice regarding the dates of PhD interviews (2nd September)  

To all the candidates who have applied to Department of Social Work PhD programme and have 

registered for the PhD admissions 2023.  

This is to inform you all that the interviews for the PhD admissions are going to be conducted from 12th 

September to 15th September, 2023.  All of you are advised to take note of the following information:  

1. All the candidates are expected to be in Delhi on 12th of September, forenoon.  

2. The candidates will need to present their PhD research proposal during the panel interviews.  

3. The candidates must also submit six hard copies of their proposal on or before their interviews.  

All concerned may kindly note.  

Any queries and concerns can be addressed to the following mail ID 

admission@socialwork.du.ac.in 

And on the contact number of the Nodal Officer, PhD admissions, Dr. Pushpanjali Jha 

9810845290 


